Kirkland, Brett

#

From: Platt, Shayla

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 3:52 PM
To: Kirkland, Brett

Subject: FW: Intoxilyzer-1440

Brett,

Please deregister Kennedy Space Center instrument #80-001440.
Thanks,

Shayla

From: Toland, Frederic A. (KSC-CI-4300)[Chenega Infinity, LLC] [mailto:frederic.a.toland@nasa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 2:14 PM

To: Platt, Shayla

Cc: Quinn, Terry A. (KSC-CI-4000)[Chenega Infinity, LLC]

Subject: RE: Intoxilyzer

We were under the impression that the wrong regulator was purchased on your end...or on CMI’s end in Kentucky, so |
don’t know how the refund request would work.

You can just go ahead and de-register the instrument now, and then send it to us. We have a back-up instrument to use
until we get the replacement.

From: Platt, Shayla [mailto:ShaylaPlatt@fdle.state.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 1:54 PM

To: Toland, Frederic A. (KSC-CI-4300)[Chenega Infinity, LLC] <frederic.a.toland@nasa.gov>
Subject: RE: Intoxilyzer

| can send this instrument back to you however, it cannot be used since it has not had the appropriate replacement of
the dry gas regulator. I'll also ship back the incorrect regulator so that your agency can request a refund from CMI.

Thanks,

Shayla

From: Toland, Frederic A. (KSC-CI-4300)[Chenega Infinity, LLC] [mailto:frederic.a.toland@nasa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2017 10:11 AM

To: Platt, Shayla

Subject: Intoxilyzer

Shayla,

We don’t want the old Intoxilyzer deregistered until we have the new one there and ready to be registered. Once the
funding is approved for the new instrument, and it arrives in Tallahassee to be registered, then we can take care of that.

Frederic A. Toland Jr.
NPSTA Instructor
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